
The Holy Season of Lent:
Walk the Journey

Our season of Lent has begun! This first Sunday of this holy time, which follows Jesus' 
footsteps through temptation, palms parade, foot washing and sharing the Last Supper, 
betrayal, trial, crucifixion and death. The season ends with the arrival of Easter and the good 
news of resurrection. Worship is Sundays at 10:30 a.m. This Sunday we celebrate 
Scriptures will be Genesis 9:8-17 and Mark 1:9-15. 
Sunday school for children and youth will be at 9:30 a.m. Sunday, and an Adult Bible Study is 
in the Tower Room at 9:30. 
Following worship, anyone who wants to take part in creating a finger labyrinth for the journey 
of Lent can meet in the Fireplace Room. It will involve a little painting of your project, so dress 

May the Spirit meet you and bless you on this Lenten journey!

With blessing and care,
Leah
-Rev. Dr. Leah Fowler, Pastor
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Coming Up at PCL
The Annual Meeting of the Presbyterian Church in Leonia will take place on Sunday, February 25, 
following worship. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the Annual Report, approve the 
budget for 2024, vote on the Pastor's salary and housing allowance, and conduct any other 

•

The Leonia Chamber Musicians will hold a concert in our sanctuary Sunday, Feb. 25, at 3:00 
p.m. Concert will include Rhapsodie by Arthur Honneger; Caprice on Danish and Russian Airs, 
Op. 79 by Camille Saint-Saëns; Quintet in F-sharp minor, Op. 67 by Amy Beach Guest Artists: 
Norman Carey, piano; Noah Kay, oboe; Mitch Kriegler, clarinet. Donation suggested at the door. 

•

In Our Prayers...
Today we pray for places in the world that know violence, especially the hurting people of Kansas 
City, following an attack of gun violence at a Super Bowl Parade. 
We pray for peace in the Middle East, as Rafah is facing attack and Lebanon is also receiving 
attack. We pray for the safe return of Israeli hostages and negotiations toward a lasting, peaceful, 
We continue to pray for Eulalia as she experiences a treatment for her tinnitus, and for Diane 
Borer as she prepares for a surgery. We pray for Fran and Roberta.
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